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    St. Patrick’s Primary School

            30, Burrenreagh Rd., Castlewellan. BT31 9HH

Principal:






              Tel:   02843778593

Mr. J. Hunt   B.Ed., DASE, M.Ed., Dip. P.D., PQH(NI)

               Fax:  02843778699
                                                                                                   15 May 2020
Dear Parents
I have recently been contacted by our District Schools’ Inspector, Pamela Mc Crum who has described our daily video conference classes as innovative and outstanding. I am delighted with this and I thank all our pupils for participating so well each and every day. Ms. McCrum now wishes me to help produce a training video, promoted by the Inspectorate, aimed at helping training teachers in Northern Ireland in current technologies to assist home learning.

I write to you now to ask if you would consider making a very short video where your child talks about the advantages of using video conferencing in our class. It may simply be a video, filmed on a phone or iPad, for example, where your child takes a moment or two to tell one or two good things about our daily conferencing class. They may also say what their parents think of the class. I would ask it it was possible, during the short recording for your child to wear their grey school polo and/or red sweatshirt please. The video may be sent to me by e mail to jhunt307@c2kni.net or to me on WhatsApp. Please also include that you are happy for the video to be used for teacher training. 
If you have any enquiries or feedback about this, you are very welcome to e mail me on jhunt307@c2kni.net.  
I hope you and your family stay safe at this time.
Your faithfully,
James Hunt
